
June District Meeting DCM Report 

July 11th, 2023 

Good evening, 

I received an email from Cristine the Area Chair requesting that the GSR’s from the District get copies of 

the 12 x 12 motion to change verbiage to original text and motion to have the translation of the 12 Steps 

in the Plain and Simple language translation omitted. I also received request for attendance of the GSR’s 

at the ACM in August via Zoom to vote on these 2 motions.  

I am still working on updating the groups in the district and completing a list of the GSR’s for quick 

reference and the ability to contact them more efficiently. I attended a tailgating meeting with District 6 

and was inspired to try getting to know different groups and to get more interest generated in service 

work through these events. I am hoping that this is something that our District would like to try.  

I am excited to have been invited to the West Central Regional Forum in Montana! I plan on attending 

and hope that our District will support me in doing so.  

Thank you for letting me serve, 

Kathy Miller 


